
Phone Message
3/24/24

Good Evening Trojans!

This is Principal Jackson with important information about the week.

● We hope our Trojans had a great spring break because school resumes tomorrow.

● La Habra HS FFA program will be visiting Rancho on Tuesday with their animals.

● Wednesday and Thursday are parent-teacher conference days so school will dismiss
both days at 1:13 p.m.

● There will be a band field trip on Wednesday. Mr. Miller will be communicating to all of
those involved in the festival.

● Support our PTA on Wednesday night with Stoves on Strike from 4-8pm at McDonald’s
on Beach Blvd. Take a break from cooking dinner or go for a quick snack or dessert.
PTA earns 20% from all purchases.

● Thursday our 8th graders will take their panoramic picture.

● Come support our soccer and basketball players at Washington MS on Tuesday at 3:30
p.m
.

● There will be a PTA meeting on Thursday night in the library and Mr. Coombs will be
speaking. Come and join us to catch up on all things concerning Rancho at 6pm.

● 8th grade parents that have a student attending La Habra High School. La Habra is
requiring that you register your child for La Habra this month. Packets for your students
to enroll in classes will be handed on Wednesday. Your child will not receive their packet
unless you have completed the registration process. If you have any questions about the
process please refer to that email from Ms.Gardner and flyer.

● Friday is a pupil free day which means no school. There will be school on Monday, April
1st.


